
Hull Harbor Management Committee 
Town Hall, 253 Atlantic Ave.   

Hull, MA 02045 (781) 925-2000 
 

Meeting Minutes for May 8, 2006 
 

 
In Attendance:  Myron Smith, Chairman; David Ray, Vice Chairman; Sally Chisholm, Peter 

Mahoney, Bill McKeon, Members 
The meeting of the Hull Harbor Management Committee (HHMC) was called to order at 7:15 PM in the 
second floor meeting room of Hull Town Hall on May 8, 2006 by Chairman Smith.   
 
Minutes:  The minutes from the April 24, 2006 and May 3, 2006 meetings were approved as amended 
on a unanimous vote on a motion by Mr. Mahoney that was seconded by Mr. Ray. 
 
Old Business:   
 
Harbor Access Points:  Mr. Mahoney brought up the idea of having the Eagle Scouts make signs for 
the harbor access areas.  The signs would have the name of the area and possibly information about the 
area.  Mr. Mahoney will follow up with the scout master and possibly schedule a meeting for them to 
meet with us to see if the project.   
 
New Business: 
 
Ramp meeting at Hull Yacht Club:  Mr. Ray will attend an executive meeting of the Hull Yacht Club 
to explain the proposed project for a public launch ramp adjacent to the HYC.  It is believed members of 
the Nantasket Beach Salt Water Club will also be invited to attend. 
 
Selectman to attend HHMC Meeting:  Mr. Smith will contact Town Clerk Janet Bennett to request 
that two to three members of the Board of Selectman attend the next meeting of the HHMC to discuss 
the proposed fueling depot. 
 
Adjournment:  Mr. Mahoney made a motion to adjourn the meeting which was seconded by Mr. Ray.  
A unanimous vote was taken to adjourn and the meeting was adjourned at 8:50PM. 
 
 
 
   

 
 

 


